Mr. Dean E. McNabb, Topeka High School, Topeka, Mansas.

Dear Mr. MoNabb:

Mr. Shenk has referred your letter of April 14th to me, and I assure you we will be very happy to have you here this summer to work toward your Master's degree.

official copy of your transcript sent to Dean E. B. Stouffer, of the Graduate School. I suggest that you write him, asking for an application form which must be filled out and returned to him before you enroll.

If you desire any further information, after you have communicated with Dean Stouffer, I shall be happy to hear from you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,

Varsity Basketball Coach.

cc - Dean E. B. Stouffer

FCA:AH